
May Newsletter 
2023 

!  
Dear Parents, 

Well, Spring is finally 
here! The spirit of Spring 
is definitely in the air and 
our classroom is bursting 
with excitement! The 
children all took their 
Scar le t Runner Bean 
plants home to continue to 
grow until they find a 
home in the garden. It’s 
amazing to watch a small 
seed germinate and grow 
into a beautiful plant! We 
look forward to learning 
about flowers, insects and 
weather. Books we will 
read in May include “The 
Earth and I” by Frank 
Asch, “The Tiny Seed” by 
Eric Carle, “The Wind 
Blew,” by Pat Hutchins, 
“The Very Busy Spider” 
and “The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar,” by Eric Carle, 
and a few more books 
about Spring! Spring is a 
time of new life and re-
growth. We will also talk 
about butterflies and their 
life cycle. The toddlers 
wi l l see many smal l 
insects as we continue to 
explore our outdoor space! 

 !  

!  

May 22nd- Monday - 
School closed for Victoria 
Day 

We wish all the moms a 
very Happy Mother’s Day 
on Sunday, May 14! 

June 30th - Friday - Year 
End Picnic! Details to 
follow! 

Happy Birthday! 

 
Happy Birthday to: 

Rennie - 2 on May 22nd! 
Quinn - 3 on May 30!  

!  

A friendly reminder that 
school will be closed on 

Monday, May 22nd for 
Victoria Day. 

Sunscreen Reminder 

!   

N o w t h a t w e a r e 
exper i enc ing warmer 
weather, we remind you 
to send a hat with your 
child as the toddlers do 
l o v e s p e n d i n g t i m e 
outdoors  in our back play 
space! Thank you for 
sending sunscreen to keep 
at school. Kindly label 
your chi ld’s hat and 
sunsc reen w i th you r 
toddler’s name. And please 
include extra clothes for 
your toddler! We will 
enjoy outdoor fun with our 
water table soon! 

*Thank you for letting us 
know if your child will not 
b e a t t e n d i n g ! W e 
appreciate a quick phone 
call or text! 

Just a note that Miss 
Daniela will be away on 
holidays from May 22 to 
June 2. We wish her a 
restful holiday! Miss 
Chithra will be working 
with Lin while Daniela is 
away.  

Volunteers Needed 

We are looking for some 
parent volunteers to install 
ar t i f ic ia l turf in our 



playground and remove 
the rocks. Please let a 
teacher know if you are 
interested in helping out! 
Thank you! 

Have a great month! 

  Lin, Daniela and Chithra 
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